
Ohio Environmental Education Fund    
Grant Writing Workshop Spring 2016      
 
Grant Writing 101/102: Finding the Right Funder and Writing a Winning 
Proposal, Wednesday, April 6, 2016, 9:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. at Crosby 
Senior/Community Center, 8910 Willey Road, Harrison, Ohio 45030.  
Sponsored by Crosby Township, Environmental Education Council of Ohio 
(EECO) Region 5 and the Ohio EPA, Office of Environmental Education.   
 
Registration is required by e-mail to Brenda Jackson bjackson@crosbytwp.org by 
April 1, 2016. For additional workshop information contact Dennis Clement by e-
mail or phone at dennis.clement@epa.ohio.gov or 614-644-2048. Crosby 
Township will be ordering lunch from a local caterer and the lunch fee will be 
$15. Please send a check for that amount payable to Crosby Township and send 
to the address listed above. Note “Grant Writing 101/102 Lunch” in the check 
memo area for identification purposes. Payment for lunch is required before 
workshop.  

Workshop Descriptions:  

Grant Writing 101:  Finding the Right Funder (format:  half-day interactive 
workshop) Prospecting tips to help you identify foundations, corporations, and 
government grant programs, and how to approach different kinds of grantmakers. 

 
Grant Writing 102:  Writing a Winning Proposal (format:  half-day 
interactive workshop) How to avoid common mistakes applicants make, and 
develop realistic objectives, activities and budgets.  OEEF will be referred to 
during this session.   
 
If your organization would be interested in hosting a local workshop, please 
contact oeef@epa.state.oh.us. The Ohio Environmental Education Fund provides 
approximately $1 million annually in grants for environmental education projects 
targeting pre-school through university students and teachers, the adult general 
public, and the regulated community.  For more information, contact the Ohio 
EPA Office of Environmental Education, (614) 644-2873.  
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